
  NOTICE 

 
 
Additional Intermodal Train Service – Port of Felixstowe 
 
  
Please be advised that we are in receipt of a request to commence an additional train service  
from the Port of Felixstowe. The request is supported by a robust business case and timings 
coincide with a suitable operational window on our rail terminal. As such the request complies 
with our Rail Terminal Allocation procedure as described in our notice dated 28th May 2015. 
  
The proposed service will operate at the following times:  
Arrival, 22:35hrs Monday to Saturday (North Rail Terminal)* 
Departure, 02:17hrs Tuesday to Saturday (North Rail Terminal) 
 
*Sat arrival 21:36 SRT  
  
If you are interested in this window and can meet the requirements set out above please 
submit your business case by 1200hrs Friday 6 October.  
 
If you have any queries concerning this matter please contact Martin Woor at 
woorm@hpuk.co.uk  
 
Any additional paths will be managed under our standard form contract – a copy of which is 
available upon request.  
 
 
 

Port of Felixstowe  
25 September 2023 
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